
What we are up to  

This week (18th- 22nd)  

We have read ‘Who are you?’ and we really enjoyed exploring 
how we are all unique. We even had a go at creating self-
portraits! We had our first PE session and explored the hall! 
Don’t forget to please keep practising putting on shoes, 
socks, and coats if we can’t do so.    

Next week (25th- 29th)  

Next week, we continue reading our ‘Who are you’ book and 
will be creating wonderful pictures of our special people in our 
lives!   

We will also be thinking about counting and using our hands to 
represent the numbers coming ‘altogether’. We will be 
developing 1:1 correspondence which is where we touch each 
object as we count, giving it a number!  

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

   

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Phonics and handwriting: 

We will be continuing with phonics after we have 
learned s a t p this week! We will be learning 4 more 
sounds (i n m d). So please do ask your children what 

sound they have learnt each day to ensure they 

remember it. We appreciate all your help in this. 
These are the sounds we are learning next week... 

Thank you for your continued support. The Year R team 

Regular reminders! 

- Reading books will be given out this Friday 
the 22nd of September, to be returned the 
following Friday and the book read 4 times. 
  

- If you’re interested in becoming a part of 
Friends of Glenfield (FOG), please speak to 
Mrs Hanley, Hedgehogs teaching assistant. 
 

- Please remember book bags every day so 
important messages and bump notes don’t 
get lost. 

Thank you so much. 

 

Cauliflower cards - Although it may seem early, we have 
been making Christmas cards! Look out for the letter 
detailing how you can order them in a variety of different 
styles, on a cup, card, etc, the list goes on!  



 

      

 

  

 

 

  


